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Date: 10.12.2020
Student Services

NOTICE

It is notified to all the applicants of Post Graduate Programmes that keeping in
view the queries and requests received regarding caste certificates/fee
submission etc, the last date of submission of caste certificates/fee submission
has been extended by one day i.e. till 11.12.2020.

The certificates may be e-mailed to: - pgverification@aud.ac.in
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